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To the Members 

Taiwan－New Stipulations for Changhua Offshore Wind Farm 

 

We have received the following information from our local correspondent in Taiwan, Taiwan Maritime Services Ltd. 

To ensure the navigation safety in Changhua Offshore Wind Farm located off Taichung and Mailiao port, Taiwan, 

new stipulations in the Pre-Arrival Notification (PAN) are to be enforced from 26 October 2021. All ships due to pass 

through the designated areas will be required to comply with the regulations including submission of a pre-arrival 

notice in the provided form to the authority, failing which fines up to NTD500,000 may be imposed.  

Please refer to the location of The Changhua Wind Farm as shown in the below diagram provided by the local 

correspondent. 

For further details, please refer to the attached notice issued by the local correspondent. 

Yours faithfully, 

The Japan Ship Owners’ Mutual Protection & Indemnity Association 

Attachment: New Rules for Ships Passing Changhua Wind Farm off Taiwan  

No.1130 

 28 July 2021 












